
Springhouse Middle School Announcements 
Monday 

    Today is Day 2 
 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES 
School Dance 
Please join us for the FIRST dance of the school year! The dance is scheduled for 
Friday, October 4th from 7:00-9:00 pm. Tickets will be $6.00 each with $1.00 from each 
ticket sale being donated for breast cancer research. Tickets will be sold during lunches 
starting Monday, September 30th. Tickets will also be sold at the door. We hope to see 
you there!! 
Sports 
7th and 8th Grade  Girls Intramurals  begin at  OMS from 3:00-4:15pm  on the following 
dates: 
Wednesday, October 30 
Tuesday, November 5 
Thursday, November 7 
Monday, November 11 
Wednesday, November 13 
Friday, November 15 
Busing from SMS to OMS will be provided. Please ask your 7th period teacher to 
be dismissed at 2:35. Go to your locker and take necessary items. Then, board 
the bus to SMS by 2:40pm. You will change in the OMS locker rooms. 
 
7th & 8th Grade  Boys intramurals  
Any 7th or 8th grade Middle School boy interested in AFTER SCHOOL Open gym 
basketball or trying out for the basketball team should attend a meeting on Monday, 
October 7th during Period X in the Auditorium at 10:20 with Mr. Quinn. Information and 
paperwork will be handed out at this meeting. Any questions, see Mr. Quinn or Mr. 
Baue r. 
Girls Basketball 
Any 7th or 8th grade girls interested in trying out for middle school girls basketball this 
year, please attend a player/parent meeting on October 10th at 8pm in the High School 
Cafe. 
 
 
 
 



Boys Basketball 
Any 7th & 8th grade boy interested in trying out for boys basketball please attend a parent/player meeting 
on Monday October 7 in the PHS cafe 6:30pm 
PHS GIRLS 2019 FALL LACROSSE CLINIC 
Girls interested in Lacrosse?  PHS Girls are hosting a Fall clinic for Lacrosse on 
October 20th and October 27th 2019. Informational flyers are in the main office with 
Student Activities. 
SMSP 
Box Tops 
Box tops are being phased out of production and will be going digital.  Box tops can still 
be found on many products.  You can still clip and send them into school until 10/11/19. 
Please go to BTFE.COM for more information and to sign up. 
 
 
 
  
 


